
 

 

Dear Friend (s) of The Obsession of Art,                                                  Bergen 14-03-2020 
 
 
As friend (s) of the art house, you are right to assume that we will always surprise you with a 
distinctive high quality art; inspiration art. 
 
Especially in the current circumstances with the challenges of COVID-19 and collapsing stock prices, 
that trust is the strength of our relationship. 
 
We understand that, given the challenging circumstances, your head is not always at art. Not to 
mention going to the gallery and considering a purchase. If only to protect all your beloved ones. 
It is precisely from this responsibility that we would like to point out that the COVID-19 virus does not 
manifest on works of art such as paintings and bronze.  
 
And that the gallery is so spacious that a distance from person to person of at least 1 meter can be 
maintained very naturally. And that paintings are generally more beautiful at more than 1 meter away. 
And that we take every conceivable hygiene measure in the gallery. We clean and disinfect all 
relevant objects such as; door bars, tables, banisters, pantry, toilets, etc. thoroughly and very 
regularly. 
 
And, although we don't shake hands, not even with the purchase, the champagne remains. With every 
purchase of an artwork. And toasting is allowed! 
 
The Obsession of Art exists for over 25 years now. We have developed much of our strength and 
uniqueness through the various challenges we have overcome. Also thanks to the close relationship 
with you. That is exactly why and precisely now we would like to see you in the gallery.  
 
There is a lot of new work by well-known and new artists in show and even more in stock. From all 
corners of the world. Come see, select and enjoy. 
 
Hope to see you again,  
 
Yvonne and Joost van Zoelen 
 
 


